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Brad Condon Joins Hear Indiana Board of Directors

Indianapolis, Ind. — Brad Condon joined Hear Indiana’s Board of Directors to expand
his impact and service to the Community through leadership in this important mission.
As Managing Director at Pricewaterhouse Coopers Advisory Services LLC, we are
thrilled to have Brad’s expertise and commitment to Hear Indiana’s leadership team.

Outside of serving on the Board of Directors, Brad has long been active in service to the
Indianapolis Community serving in various local organizations and starting and
managing a local weekly meals program for the last 10 years. Brad sees his addition to
the Hear Indiana Board as a way to further this service and bring this passion and skills
to raise awareness and support for families navigating the challenges of hearing loss.
Brad lives in Greenwood with his wife and 3 Golden Retrievers and is an active outdoor
enthusiast.

Hear Indiana’s main fundraiser, the Run for Sound, is taking place on Saturday, October
5th, 2024. Check out www.runforsound.com for more information.

About Hear Indiana

For over fifty years, Hear Indiana has empowered and supported families of children
who are deaf or hard of hearing through listening and spoken language services.
Walking alongside Hoosier parents and children, we provide the information,
education, advocacy, and hope you need to move your child from striving to
thrivingFor more information or for ways to get involved Vvisit,
https://www.hearindiana.org/
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